
 

 

 

 

 Hello Senior Trail Blazer Parents, 

Thank you to all the parents who volunteered and donated items for our Halloween party. The kids had so much fun! 

It was such a pleasure to see families enjoying themselves. 

We continue with the jolly phonics curriculum. We introduced the letter sounds for “T” and “I”. The kids enjoyed 

finger painting beautiful and colorful autumn trees and gluing black yarn stripes on their tigers. To help reinforce the 

letter “I” they decorated iguanas. In class the kids learned about the Inuits and their culture. 

Books Read:  

Tall Tilly 

The Giving Tree 

Leaf Pile 

Two Little Trains 

Tap the Magic Tree 

Inch by Inch 

The Very Itchy Bear 

Where’s My Mummy (audio book) 

Mama Do You Love Me? 

Songs:  

The Iguana Song 

Reminders:  

Class pictures by PMI Photography will take place on Friday, November 11 

Conference Sign up as part of this email.  

 

Hope you had a wonderful weekend! 

Miss Claudia and Miss Monika 


